
                           

 

23/01/2024 

HD Civil Pty Ltd  

72 Shelley Rd, 

Moruya NSW 2537 

 

Construction of Bridge Creek Bridge & Boondabah Creek Bridge –                                                                                   

Dear resident, 

HD Civil has been engaged by Shoalhaven City Council for the contract to design and construct a new 

bridge over Boondabah Creek on Brooman Road, Brooman and a new bridge over Bridge Creek on The 

River Road, Mogood. 

As a result, and while formal contractual issues are being finalised, we wish to advise you that we 

intend to start construction works approximately three weeks’ from now.  

Bridge Creek bridge will be replaced first and is due to be completed by mid-April 204. However, this 

is very much dependant on favourable weather conditions. 

The road will be closed at Bridge Creek for the duration of the construction works. Council works are 

also occurring on Shallow Crossing, and this will be closed from late-February to late-March. Residents 

travelling to the western side of shallow crossing can gain access from the north via Clyde Ridge Rd 

and from the south using Black Flat Road. Residents located between Bridge Creek and Shallow 

Crossing can use Barkshed Road and residents to the north of Bridge Creek can use the Sheep Track 

or the River Road as usual. Refer to the route markups enclosed with this letter for further details.  

Please be patient, drive carefully and to the conditions as we look to ensure the safety of all road users 

as there will also be construction vehicles utilising this detour to gain access to site. 

We will provide updates later in the project as to when we will be commencing works at Boondabah 

Creek Bridge. The construction works are currently proposed to commence around April 2024. 

If you have any queries in relation to the Bridge Breek Bridge and Boondobah Creek Bridge project, I 

can be contacted by the below email. 

Alternatively, if you have any queries in relation to the Council works occurring on Shallow Crossing, 

please contact Scott Bowman, Maintenance Supervisor on 1300 293 111.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Trevor Delaney  

HD Civil Pty Ltd 

info@hdcivil.net.au  
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Proposed Route Travelling to/from the North 

 

 
Proposed Route Travelling to/from the South 


